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rs August 6, 2012 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be reviewing the students’ 
placement at Bridge Road School on 
Thursday, September 6.  
We will also be holding some reviews in 
home schools on different dates. 
We will contact you soon re your child’s 
appointment time.  
 
We have been given 10 children’s and 10 
adults’ tickets to “Circus Quirkus” 
generously sponsored by Bondi Rotary Club. 
This performance will be held on Saturday, 
September 1 at 5pm at the Wesley 
Conference Centre, 220 Pitt St, Sydney 
CBD. 
There will be 90 minutes of family 
entertainment, which the organisers say is 
guaranteed to amuse all. 
If you would like free tickets for you and 
for 1 child, please phone the school – first 
in, first served!  
 
Bridge Road is holding a Professional 
Learning Day at our school on Wednesday, 
August 22. We have invited all our 
integrating schools to visit on this day to 
talk about our academic, social and 
behavioural teaching/learning programs.  

All schools have accepted the offer to 
enable home school teachers to have the 
opportunity to visit the classrooms and 
observe the school during this day. 
Professor Mark Dadds from UNSW will 
be our guest speaker. 
This day of professional learning for 
teachers in our wider community, is part 
of a Commonwealth Government initiative 
for special schools to be centres of 
expertise. All specialist schools 
throughout NSW are involved in this 2 
year funded program. 
 
Kind Regards 
Jackie 
 


